CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO



CHRIS A. VEIN
CHIEF INFORMATION OFFICER AND EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

TELEPHONE: 415.554.0801

October 2, 2007

Mr. Harvey Rose Board of Supervisors Budget Analyst Office 1390 Market Street, Suite 1025 San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Mr. Rose:

As Director of DTIS and chair of COIT, I am submitting our final response to the Budget Analyst report titled <u>Management Audit of San Francisco's Information Technology</u> <u>Practices.</u>

If you have any questions, please contact me at (415) 554-0801 or Jon Walton, COIT Planning Director at (415) 554-5728.

Chris A. Vein

Chief Information Officer and

Executive Director